
NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS: 
 

Applications are now being accepted for  
the 2024-2025 School Year Scholarship Awards. 

Awards are available to all GVRDEU Members’ dependents, provided they 
are enrolled in a minimum two-year Diploma or Certified Trades program. 
The award is available to first-time as well as repeat applicants; complete 
details are available on our website (www.gvrdeu.org) from the Members’ 
Information Page, or in your Union Constitution.  

To apply, a Scholarship Application Form (available from the Union 
Office, through a Shop Steward, or from our website) must be filled out and 
sent by: Regular Post: to "GVRDEU Scholarship Award, #27-8980 
Fraserwood Court, Burnaby BC, V5J-5H7; or email: to 
"secretary@gvrdeu.org", including in the subject line "Scholarship Award 
Application".   

Be sure to include a correct mailing address for the student, even if they 
are resident with the Member.  

Proof of registration will be required before the award cheque will be 
issued, but application may be made in advance.  Awards will be 
contingent on receipt of confirmation of enrollment. 

Application Deadline: 

All applications MUST be received by the Annual General Meeting, on June 
5th,  2024.  


